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Working Together Ludlow 
To include people with learning  

difficulties and disabilities 

 

 

You are invited to join us at Rockspring to celebrate  

Working Together’s 20th Anniversary on Saturday 24th  

September 2022 between 1.30pm to 4.30pm. 

There will be Cream Teas, cake and refreshments together 

with entertainment, games and music, including a disco with 

our very own DJ! 

We’re looking forward to celebrating our anniversary with all 

our members and supporters, past and present. There will 

be an opportunity to see the work that’s underway on our 

friendship garden and a moment to reflect and remember 

friends who are no longer with us. 

Please feel free to pass this invitation on to anyone you know 

who has been involved with Working Together over the past 

20 years - all are welcome. 

To help us cater for numbers at the event please RSVP to:  

manager@workingtogetherludlow.co.uk   

GARDEN PARTY Memories Form... 

We’ve had lots of people 

sending in their memories of 

Working Together and we are 

collecting all of these together 

to create our new archive 

folders. 

If you have any memories of 

Working Together that you 

would like to share with us, 

please contact us or download 

the form from our website: 

Download a memories form 

Clare says her favourite 

memory is “the welcoming 

atmosphere”.  

What’s your favourite story or 

memory of WT? 

Artwork by Paul  

www.workingtogetherludlow.co.uk/anniversary 
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http://www.workingtogetherludlow.co.uk/memories/

